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Back To School Information: Planning for the new school year is underway.  Back to school
letters will be sent out soon to all TMS families. We continue to encourage families to utilize
Skyward to complete the annual student information update and payment requirements prior to
the start of school.  Additional information including 2021-22 student schedules, lunch PIN
numbers, locker assignments/combinations, and opportunities to drop off school supplies will be
sent in the coming weeks.

Gold Recognition from Wisconsin RTI Center and Wisconsin DPI: In June we were notified
that TMS was being recognized by the Wisconsin RTI Center and DPI at the gold level for our
implementation of Behavior, Reading, and Math supports within our equitable, multi-level
system of supports framework.  TMS was one of 38 schools and one of only four middle
schools in Wisconsin to be recognized at the gold level for all three areas.
The process for this recognition stems from a self assessment completed with our external RTI
coach (Madeline Conrad, CESA 9).  Based on that assessment, qualifying schools are invited to
apply for the recognition by compiling data in various areas that confirm the accuracy of the self
assessment.  TMS was aided in this process by PBIS Coach Peg McKenzie, Math Specialist
Laurie Tracey, Reading Specialist Angie McPherson, and our previous C&I Director Thersea
Burzynski who all helped collect and submit the supporting data.

Upcoming Activities:
● Student Council Workday - August 17
● WEB Leader Training - August 26
● Fall Sports Start Dates:

○ Football - August 16
○ Volleyball - August 23
○ Cross Country - August 23


